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MONEY RECEIVED 

May we take this opportunity to thank you for 
support and participation throughout our sixth 

school year as Clockhouse Primary Parents 
Association.  It is hugely appreciated and we 
are very grateful that with your help we have 
been able to make donations to our school for 

our children’s benefit. 
 

With your support here are just a few projects 
that helped raise funds:- 

 

 Christmas Cards 2018 

 Personalised Santa Letters 2018 

 KS1 Christmas Craft Afternoon 2018 

 KS2 Christmas Disco 2018 

 Easter Egg Raffle 2019 

 Mother’s Day Sale 2019 

 Father’s Day Sale 2019 

 Inflatable Day 2019 
 
 

 
MONEY PAID OUT 

As required we have some expense, such as 
Insurances, PTA Memberships and the purchases 

of equipment to make these events possible.   
 

We have made a profit over the last year, with 
the proceeds made from these activities we 

have been able to buy our school the following;- 
 

All Sports Trophies and medals for The Sports 
Presentation award night. 

 

 Outdoor storage sheds. 

 T-shirt’s for school Choir. 

 Decorations for year 6 leavers disco. 

 Tutu’s for the year 6 production. 

 Happy Land play equipment for 
nursery. 

 Attendance Banners. 

 Telling the Time Playground Clocks. 

 Giant Clocks for the school building. 

 Cooker for children’s use. 
 

 
THANK YOU’S! 

 
We held our second inflatable day this year and again, it was a success. We received a lot of 

positive feedback and most importantly a profit.  This would not be possible without our teachers, 
staff and parents giving up their time to man the bouncy castles and stalls – so a big thank you. 

 
A massive thank you goes to all the parents, families, teachers and staff that showed their support 

for our Christmas events, Mother’s Day Sale and Father’s Day Sale – it was much appreciated – 
you all contributed to successful events! 

 
 

Sadly, this will be our last correspondence as due to work commitments and family life we have 
decided to end our time on the Parents Association.  Therefore, we will not be arranging the 

above events throughout this school year.  We have had six great years and are proud of all we 
have achieved and brought for our school to help and support our children and staff at 

Clockhouse Primary. 
 

We would assist and support anyone who would be interested in continuing the Parents 
Association.  Please inform the office if this is something you would be interested in. 

   
Your Parents Association 

                         Kelly Lynch              Gemma Adams             Joe McGlinchey 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
 


